
 

 

           

 

 

            

               April 29, 2015 

                                        BTF PROTEST DEMONSTRATION  

 

Buffalo Teachers will be demonstrating their anger with the Board’s most recent delaying tactic in 

their negotiations.  

The Board has canceled all negotiations for the month of May while they supposedly look for a new 

chief negotiator.  

The BTF is filing an Improper Practice charge with the New York State Public Relations Board. 

“We have recommendations and a report done by a neutral PERB appointed Fact-Finder that should 

be the basis for a settlement. Yet, the District insults our teachers by calling off negotiations. We have 

waited long enough. We want action now!” stated BTF President Phil Rumore.  

   DATE:   Wednesday, April 29, 2015 (Before Board Meeting) 

   TIME:  4:00 – 5:00 pm 

   PLACE: B.A.V.P.A. 

     450 Masten Avenue 

     Buffalo, New York 14208 

 

The BTF will also be supporting the BPTOs’ call and rally for transparency, public input and an 

expanded superintendent search. 

 

 

  


